
Could you
be a
Community
Board
member? We are looking for 5 residents

on the Cambridge Road Estate
to join a resident-led
Community board to represent
residents throughout the
regeneration programme.

Would you like to share your ideas
and insights?
Can you help represent residents
living on the CRE?
Do you want to help select
community projects to fund
through the Community Chest?

Turn over for more details...



To express your
interest...

Simply use the QR code and
fill in the form.
Or, drop by and meet the
Community Board in Piper
Hall (Piper Road) to find out
more:

Wednesday 12 October 
3–8 pm

Saturday 22 October 
10 am – 12 pm

For more details on the Community Board and a link to the
form, please visit www.cambridgeroadestate.com/get-
involved/community-board

If you have a question please call us on FREEPHONE 0800
304 76 33 or email: creregen@kingston.gov.uk

You will need to attend about 6
meetings a year.
You need to be at least 18 years
old.
You need to live on CRE in a tenant
or homeowner property.
You cannot be an active member
of CREst, CRERA or One Norbiton
as they are already on the board.
You cannot have a conflict of
interest (e.g. you work for the
council in a related service).
Members are provided with
training and support, incl. caring
expenses 

A few things to consider:




